From: Klaud Czeslawski

Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 2:24 PM

To: Hopkins, Anna <ahopkins@london.ca>; Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca>; Vivian, Melanie <mvivian@london.ca>; Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca>; City of London, Mayor

<mayor@london.ca>; Planning <Planning@london.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] James Street Development, Lambeth

Afternoon

A follow up to my initial emails...

I believe the complex should have zero access to James street, the lots facing James should be single family, to match the rest of the road.

Access should be off Campbell street and at rear only, James is already a nightmare for traffic.

Thnx

Klaud Czeslawski